From: Benedict Gurney
Sent: Tuesday, November 07, 2000 5:51 AM

To: Bob Olbinski; Chris Franks; Clyde King; Dave Shane; David Schlief, Dennis Bruns; Jerry Hughes; Jim
Crume; Joe Falinski; Katherine Hensman; Norm Smith; Pat Laird; Rob Pecha; Ron Dorsey; Steve Bruflat

Cc: Henri Verdugo; Martin Ross
Subject: FW: ORS naming

Please incorporate the following into the Right of Way Plans production.

From: Daniel Miller
Sent: Monday, November 06, 2000 5:10 PM

To: Benedict Gurney; Robert Canady; Louis Furubotten; Michael Hineman; Steve Laing; Kenneth Richmond;
David Rodriguez; James Sharpe; Howard Stevens; Robert Umbanhowar

Cc: Martin Ross; Henri Verdugo; Carwin Gardner

Subject: ORS naming

Per Delineation Dept., a reminder that when the owner listed on a title report is in the form of a company,
such as "Westar Service Corporation, a California corporation” or "Lambeer L.L.C., an Arizona Limited

Liability company", the Ownership Record Sheet does not have to include the information after the comma.
The above examples would be listed on the ORS as "Westar Service Corporation" and "Lambeer L.L.C."

Ben - would you be so kind as to relay this to the on-call consultants.

Dan



